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What's Next for Sickle Cell Disease
Improvement? Three Areas That Still Need
Our Attention

Right now, close to 100,000 people in the U.S. are battling sickle cell disease (SCD). This
means that 100,000 people, many of whom are children, spend days experiencing acute pain,
dealing with costly and uncomfortable hospitalizations, and fighting off infections — all common
side effects associated with SCD.

NICHQ recently completed a three-year, federally funded, Sickle Cell Disease Treatment
Demonstration Program (SCDTDP) that aimed to improve care of patients with SCD. While there
are many successes, such as improving patient access to care and therapies, the work isn’t
done. Below, we have identified three key areas for continued improvement.

Future Sickle Cell Initiatives and Programs

People with SCD are living longer, a promising statistic that responds to programs like the
SCDTDP. Yet as the patient population grows, the barriers to care will continue to affect more
patients, highlighting the importance of these program’s continuance. The following standards
can help support future programs’ success:

e Using standardized data definitions and collection methods, and maintaining improvement
science in all initiatives
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